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December 1, 2017 
 
 
 
Hello,  
 
We are pleased to announce that summer employment applications are currently being accepted at the 
Griffiss Institute for project work to be done for the Air Force Research Laboratory, Information 
Directorate, Rome NY.  
 
The mission of the Information Directorate is to lead the discovery, development, and integration of 
affordable warfighting information technologies for our air, space and cyberspace force.   
 
To help accomplish this mission, our primary areas of focus will involve those students pursuing degrees 
in the fields of Computer Science, Computer Engineering and Electrical Engineering.  Individuals selected 
for the projects will work at state-of-the-art facilities alongside world-class scientists and engineers. 
 
May I ask that you share the following information with the appropriate students? 
 
Applications will be accepted through January 31, 2017.   
 
The 2017 application process for students is located on the Griffiss Institute website at: 
 
http://www.griffissinstitute.org/who-we-work-with/afrl/summer-internship 
 
In order to apply, all students must:  

 Complete the online application form and upload the required documents (i.e. resumes, 
transcripts) as indicated. 

 
 
* Applications received after that date may not receive consideration. 
 
Thank you for sharing this with your students. If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tracy DiMeo 

Operations Coordinator 

Griffiss Institute 

315-356-2680 (Office) 

www.griffissinstitute.org 

 

http://www.griffissinstitute.org/



